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    Dear Brian: 
     
    I have so many things to thank you for!  It was such an honor for me to be  
    invited to speak at the Blue Horizon Foundation Gala on October 15th.  The 
    Foundation is making such a positive impact on children coping with   
    medical challenges and I admire you deeply for the work the foundation is 
    involved in throughout the world.  It was great to finally meet Rev. Dr.   
    Ben and Ginny Fineberg and I had a fabulous evening.  Thank you also  
    from the bottom of my heart for the generous donation you made to   
    Camp Dreamcatcher.   
Patty Hillkirk    
Executive Director            
 Camp Dreamcatcher has served 4,600 HIV/AIDS impacted youth over the past 

17 years and 4,200 counselors, medical personnel, professionals and community 
members have volunteered with Camp Dreamcatcher. Our free programs 
include a one-week therapeutic camp program, weekend retreats, reunion 
events, a holiday adopt-a-family program, a mentoring program and HIV/AIDS 
education, outreach and training.  We welcomed 110 youth to our camp session 
and provided 75 therapeutic, 43 educational and 130 recreational programs 
during the week of camp.   

 
Please let me know if there is anything I can do to support your efforts.  Thank 
you again for inviting me to be part of such a wonderful event and I hope to see 
you again soon. 
 
With warm regards, 
 
 
Patty Hillkirk 
 
For income tax purposes, this letter acknowledges your $5,000.00 donation in 
support of Camp Dreamcatcher.  You received no goods or services in return for 
this contribution.  Please keep this letter with your tax documents as a record of 
your 2013 gift. 

 
 
617 West South Street 
Kennett Square, PA  19348 
Phone: (610) 925-2998 Fax: (610) 925-0403  
Email: campdreamcatcher@kennett.net 
www.campdreamcatcher.org 

 
 

 

A copy of the official registration and financial information for Camp Dreamcatcher may be 
obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling (800) 732-0999. Registration does 
not imply endorsement.  
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